Wroclaw, April 29th 2013

The Letter of Recommendation
The Department of the City Promotion of the Wroclaw City Hall had a pleasure to cooperate with the Foundation Wroclaw Hospice for Children when organizing 3 editions of International Day of Kindness (years 2010 – 2012), which takes place each year on November 21st.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Based on our experience we can affirm that the Foundation is a reliable organization which professionally executes the tasks it undertakes. Its value has been proven by the professionalism and engagement of the employees as well as by the innovative ideas and approach on various issues. Ethics and competence in implementing all kinds of projects are without a doubt the Foundation’s best quality. The activities lead by the Foundation are targeted to promote positive social attitude, many events they have organized are undoubtedly the favorable example of bringing attention on the people in need.
Considering all of the above, I recommend the Foundation as an experienced, trustworthy partner, capable of fulfilling all the tasks it is given.

Yours faithfully
/Signature/
Pawel Romaszkan
The Head of the Department of the City Promotion
